
The mission of Neighborhood Watch is to provide information and assistance
which encourages neighborhood involvement to be effective watchful
neighbors with the goal of reducing crime.

Name Present Absent 1st 3 year 2nd 3 year Expire
James Russell (President) X X 09/10
Richard “Dick” Gray (VP) X X 09/12

Jim Dyer (Treasurer) X X 09/11
Susan Clark (Secretary) X X 09/12

Dan Adams X X 09/11
Geoff Gunnell X X 09/12

Maria Mendenhall X X 09/10
Mary Wozny X X 09/10

Vacant X 09/11

Tim Thomason X liaison

Board of Directors’ Meeting - DMC Conference Room – May 10, 2010

Meeting Called to Order: Jim Russell called the meeting to order at 8:30 a.m.

Approval of Meeting Minutes: Minutes of the April 12, 2010, meeting were approved.

Treasurer’s Report: Susan Clark reported the account balance is $2,555.38. The report was approved.

Old Business: Dick reported he is working on Captains’ training. Members discussed the leave behind postcard
and decided to add contact information for Officer Thomason and the Office of Neighborhood Services.

Members discussed the ads placed in the Missourian. The invoice for the ad has not arrived but will be
$140. The ad has generated one registration so far. A motion was made, seconded and passed scrapping further
newspaper ads to generate more registrants for Neighborhood Watch.

New Business: National Night Out is scheduled for August 3. Susan will check with Jeannette at the Police
Department to see what has been done previously for this event.

Videos and training were discussed. A motion was made to combine the orientation and captain’s
training into one training. The motion was seconded and approved. Members discussed whether to put the video
on the web and require a log in for access.

Members discussed soliciting funds, having fundraisers and suggest asking groups organizing for
National Night Out ask for donations in conjunction with that activity.

Training for a new group is scheduled for May 20; Tim will ask for an officer to attend.

Meeting adjourned – The meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted, Susan L Clark, secretary


